Title: Annual POTLuck Dinner for Paraplegic Rehabilitation Centre (PRC) - A Night of Gratitude
and Support

We are delighted to share that, just like every year, we hosted the much-awaited POTLuck
dinner for Paraplegic Rehabilitation Centre (PRC) on 28th June 2023. It was a heartwarming
event that brought together the entire hospitality community for a noble cause. We express our
heartfelt gratitude to all the participating hotels for their unwavering support in making this event
a resounding success.

The following hotels generously extended their support to the cause:

Radisson Blu Kharadi
The Central Park
Amanora The Fern
Hotel Parc Estique
Ramada Plaza

Esquare The Fern
Shree Panchratna Hotel
Fort Jadhavgadh
Crowne Plaza City Centre Pune
Hyatt Regency

Conrad Pune

Blue Diamond

Additionally, 20 students from AISSMS joined hands in serving the esteemed members of the
PRC, making the evening even more special.

This year marks our 6th year of association with the PRC, and we consider it a privilege to be a
part of this remarkable journey. Our entire team at Poona Hoteliers Association is humbled and
grateful for the opportunity to host a delightful dinner for the true heroes of the Paraplegic
Rehabilitation Centre in Khadki, Pune.

The General Managers from various hotels took immense pleasure in personally serving the
members of the PRC and their families, making the evening even more memorable. It was a
cherished moment that will remain etched in our hearts for eternity.

As we continue to support PRC and its noble cause, we extend our gratitude to all PHA
members for their unwavering support in serving our National Heroes. Together, we reaffirm our
commitment to making a positive impact in the lives of those who have sacrificed so much for
our nation.



